nu



10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER

17 June, 1982.

Thy dear Ambaiscelor,

Thank you for your kind and thoughtful letter of 16 June.

I,too, take great pride in the achievement of our Forces and share the sorrow which has been expressed about the losses they have sustained in advancing the cause of freedom. We are most grateful for the support extended to us by the United States and know that we can count on it in tackling the problems which still lie ahead.

Jour simuly Queunshelder

His Excellency the Honourable John J Louis Jr.,